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Hey Friends, it's me for a project which is by the community, for the community. Load up the meme 
cannons and fire at your own will. 

 

What is Animal Army? 

Animal Army is a memecoin Launched on the Binance Smart Chain. Our mission is to provide a fun, 
community-driven investment opportunity that celebrates the power of memes and pop culture. With a 
vision to become the leading memecoin in the market, we believe Animal Army is the perfect addi on to 
any investor’s por olio. Join us on this journey to revolu onize the world of memecoins! 

 

About:  

Animal Army is the going to be most famous meme of all me. Animal Army is des ned to reach every 
corner of the earth, and will be a symbol for so much. It is a proof of the true power of meme magic, 
thanks to the power of anonymous communi es and meme enthusiasts. It's me to take the power 
back, and show the world the true power of the Animal Army. 

 

Vision:  

It's me for a Meme which encourages the true vision of community magic and decentralized finance. 
This is the Meme of all Memes. A Project which is by the community, for the community. 

 

According to the true philosophy of DeFi and memecoins, it is traded on the open market, where 
everyone is treated the same way. Everyone can buy and sell however they'd like, with no restric ons. 
Animal Army has ABSOLUTELY NO blacklis ng of ANY buyer. NO taxes. There is NO centralized owner of 
the contract. The community is the owner of the project. That’s it. 

 

Animal Army is the true Meme for its community, which encourages community, meme c warfare 
against normies and financial freedom following the philosophy of DeFi. 

 

Animal Army – Airdrop 

To Animal Army, we will soon announce an AIRDROP of a very large amount. Lis ngs on exchanges will 
also be announced, so stay tuned for updates on the project's social media channels. 

 

Future of Animal Army  

The inten on of project goes beyond lis ngs on major exchanges. We have plans to create our own DeFi 
wallet on blockchain that will a ract your a en on. It will be fully decentralized. Our goal is to develop 



this wallet and introduce our own cryptocurrency as quickly as possible. A por on of the funds raised 
from ANIMAL will be allocated to the crea on of this wallet and its lis ng and marke ng efforts. Once 
the wallet is established, a por on of the coins from this blockchain will be distributed among ANIMAL 
token holders.  

 

Animal Army is going to grow stronger day by day. Follow us on our social media pla orms to get the 
most up-to-date, and accurate informa on on ANIMAL. 

 

Marke ng Milestones: 

10K Twi er followers  

5000+ Telegram members  

1500+ $ANIMAL Holders  

Coingecko & Coinmarketcap trending across global region  

Onboarded more than 50+ influencers globally USA, EUROPE & ASIAN  

PR ar cle on Yahoo, Bezinga & 700+ Media  

Animal Army Airdrop 

Dextools Trending  

 

Staking: 

Animal Army gives staking op on to its community. ANIMAL tokens can be u lized for staking services, 
allowing par cipants to earn a predetermined amount of fixed income based on the dura on of their 
staking period. The earnings are con ngent upon the length of the staking period. 

30days - 0.5%  

90days - 2%  

200days - 5%  

365days - 10% 

 

Token Distribu on plan: 
 

The token distribu on plan outlines how token rewards are allocated within the pla orm. It provides a 
fair and efficient distribu on method, taking into account par cipants' contribu ons and roles.  

Token Sale (30%)  



Founda on (10%)  

R&D (10%)  

Team (5%)  

Advisor (5%)  

Marke ng (5%)  

Staking (10%)  

Reward (15%)  

Eco-system (10%)  

 

 


